
    
 
     

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

Wow, where to start.  What a summer of cool adventures.  Deck parties, the Bare 
Arms Corvette display, our fabulous 4,400mi western tour to the 50th Anniversary 
Black Hills South Dakota Corvette Classic, on to Yellowstone Park, then Grand 
Tetons, and wrapping up with a drive through the Rocky Mountains. Next up was 
Hard Truth’s new amphi-center, then DeLullo’s for great Italian followed by “Suite 
days” at IMS for C8 track laps plus NTT Indy Car and NASCAR Xfinity racing.  
Cammack Station’s strawberry shortcake called us,  Bill and Erika’s North Carolina 
trip to visit Jim & Shelly and Larry & Joy was fun.  The Tipton Pork Festival (yummy) 
came next followed by the Number 9 Grill (eat in the park) in Cambridge City.  
The “save the trees” dinner at Grindstone on the Monon was great and to end 
September, a trip to Pappadeaux Seafood in Cincinnati. 

Summer Fun Travel Adventures 
 

 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2021, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 

 

The whole club has enjoyed our bi-
weekly breakfasts at the Carmel VFW.  
The food is great and the service is over 
the top.  The VFW is also one of our “go-
to” charities.  They offer a Wednesday 
back-porch bourbon and cigar night, 
which several members attend regularly. 
It’s the perfect marriage of two groups 
with great members. 

 Saturday VFW Breakfasts 
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 Welcome New Members – Fred and Linda Whicker, a warm welcome. 

 


